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By participating on any of the Las Vegas-Clark County Library District’s social media pages, you will need 
to adhere to our posting guidelines. You are taking personal and full responsibility for your username, 
your posts & comments, along with any personal information provided. Your posts will be retained on 
the Library District pages and may be subject to public records request or to discovery under pending 
litigation.  
  
The Library District provides an open forum on social media for both positive and negative user 
comments, but those posts will be subject to immediate removal if they contain the following: 
  

• Profane language or content 
• Includes content that promotes, fosters, or perpetuates discrimination of any kind  
• Sexual harassment or pornographic content 
• Solicitations of commerce or advertisements including promotion or endorsement 
• Promotion or endorsement of political issues, groups or individuals 
• Conduct or encouragement of illegal activities 
• Contains information that may tend to compromise the safety or security of the public or public 

systems 
• Content that intends to defame any person, Library District staff member, group, or organization 
• Content that violates a legal ownership interest of any other party, such as trademark or 

copyright infringement 
• Violent or threatening content 
• Disclosure of confidential, sensitive, or proprietary information 

 
Repeat violations of this policy will be subject to being banned from posting on Library District social 
media pages. 
  
Misinformation and disinformation will be handled on a case-by-case basis, at the discretion of the Las 
Vegas-Clark County Library District. The Library District reserves the right to delete comments that are 
more than thirty (30) days old. The Library District is not responsible for the content provided on 
“related” and “promoted” YouTube videos that may be accessible from the Library District’s channel. All 
viewers should note that these “related” and “promoted” videos, and comments expressed on them, do 
not reflect the opinions and position of the Library District.  
 
Thank you for adhering to these social media guidelines. If you have any comments or concerns, please 
email ASKBAM@lvccld.org. 
 
 


